
  

Visit of representatives of the Federal Administration for
Geodetic and Real Property Affairs to the Municipality of Ilijaš
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In the premises of the Municipality of Ilijaš was held a meeting between the Federal Administration for
Geodetic and Real Property Affairs representatives and Mayor of the Municipality of Ilijaš Mr. Akif
Fazlić.

Topic of this meeting was good cooperation on realization of the land administration sector projects, and
this Municipality is a good example and one of the most successful municipalities in the Federation of
Bosnia and Herzegovina regarding capacity building and realization of projects.Particularly should
emphasize the Real Estate Registration Project, financed by World Bank funds and good realization is



possible through good cooperation between Federal Geodetic Administration, Basic Court and Geodetic
and Real-Property Affairs Department and big engagement of the Assistant Mayor in this Department
Mrs. Nizama Mališević.

On this occasion Mayor of the Municipality of Ilijaš Mr. Akif Fazlić gave to Director Mr. Željko
Obradović theAcknowledgment for support the development of cadastre and land registry administration in
Municipality of Ilijaš. Director pointed out the need for continuation of this cooperation, and Municipality
of Ilijaš like good example in solving problems in Land Administration Sector.

On behalf of the Federal Administration for Geodetic and Real Property Affairs was Mr. Nedžad Pašalić,
Assistant Director in Sector for Geoinformatics and Mr. Zijad Džananović, Federal Inspector for cadastre,
and General Director Mr. Željko Obradović.
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